
Director of Audit to attend 7th
Guangdong-Hong Kong-Macao Audit
Conference 2023

     The Director of Audit, Professor Nelson Lam, will depart tomorrow
morning (December 6) for Zhuhai to attend the three-day 7th Guangdong-Hong
Kong-Macao Audit Conference 2023.  Principal Auditor Mr Allan Wong, Auditors
Ms May Wan, Mr Bill Yu and Ms Rebecca Ma, and Corporate Communications
Officer Ms Bonnie Ng of the Audit Commission will also join him on the visit.
   
     During the trip, Professor Lam will meet with officers of the National
Audit Office, the Hong Kong and Macao Affairs Office of the People's
Government of Guangdong Province, the Audit Office of Guangdong Province, the
Commission of Audit of the Macao Special Administrative Region and the
municipal audit bureaux of various cities of the Guangdong Province to gain
an understanding of the current situation of big data auditing work and the
co-ordinated development in the Greater Bay Area, and exchange views on
related issues.
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